
 

                

   
 

 

 
No:  146.12.12                                                                                 
 
To:  Cyclones Athletes, SLSQ Clubs & Branches 
 
CC:  Charles Melloy – Sports Officer 
  SLSQ Sport Committee 
   

From:  Stuart Hogben – Sport Manager 
 

Date:  21st December 2012 
 

Subject: 2013 Interstate Championships Levy 
 
 

As is 2012 the Cyclones levy will remain the same for the 2013 Queensland Cyclones athletes, $200 (inc 
GST) per athlete as per SLSQ Circular 117.09.12. This levy is significantly reduced from the $600 that was 
previously charged in 2011 and assists with offsetting some of the costs incurred for the Queensland 
Cyclones. 

SLSQ will be coordinating all accommodation and transport arrangements for all team members for the 
Interstate Championships to be conducted in Sydney on the 21st and 22nd of January 2013. 

All State Team representatives will have their airfares, accommodation, transfers to and from airport, 
transport to and from competition venue/s, craft transport, meals and uniforms paid for by Surf Life 
Saving Queensland. 

Further information in relation to the 2013 Interstate Championships will be sent to all Cyclones athletes 
in the coming weeks. For further information please contact myself on 0419 318 329. 

 

Regards, 

 

Stuart Hogben 

Sport Manager 

Surf Life Saving Queensland 
ABN 27 360 485 381 
 
18 Manning Street, South Brisbane Q 4101 
PO Box 3747, South Brisbane Q 4101 
Ph (07) 3846 8000 | Fax (07) 3846 8008 
 
slsq@lifesaving.com.au  
www.lifesaving.com.au  
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